
 
Changes to SkyOne Business Checking Accounts

 
Dear FacReps,

SkyOne has recently communicated changes to their business accounts,
indicating that a monthly fee will be assessed to business checking accounts.
This notice has understandably caused concern among some of our locals,
leading to multiple inquiries for clarification.

We would like to reassure you that these changes do not apply to nonprofit
organizations, including our NATCA locals. This has been confirmed both in
the letter and directly with Shaun Richard at SkyOne. Therefore, you can
disregard the recent letter from SkyOne regarding the business account fee
changes, as they will not affect our locals.

If you have any further questions or need additional clarification, please do not
hesitate to reach out to Devin Carlisto via email at dcarlisto@natca.org.
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